
                                            

 

22nd August 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
A warm welcome back to Bangkok Patana Primary. We have had a smooth start to the new term, and it is 
wonderful to see our campus and classrooms bustling with energy again. I would like to extend a special 
welcome to the 12 new Primary teachers and 200 new families who have joined our community – we are 
thrilled to have you with us! 
 
 
Over the summer, our Business and Buildings and Grounds teams have made some fantastic 
improvements to our facilities. From the incredible new tennis courts to the upgraded sun sails over the 
25-meter pool, as well as a new physical development space in the Foundation Stage and a beautiful 
garden between my office and the library – we are truly fortunate to have such an incredible learning 
habitat. 
 
Next Tuesday morning, the Primary leadership team will be kicking off our Parent Partnership Series with 
a session focused on our opening theme; the Development Plan goals for the year; and our key strategies 
for fostering positive attitudes and behaviours. If you would like to join us, please RSVP here. 
 
Lastly, please note a change to our calendar. Our first Whole School Assembly has been rescheduled to 
Friday, 30th August, from 8:00 AM to 9:00 AM. Please update your diaries, and we hope to see you there! 
 
Wishing you a fantastic start to the new term at Patana Primary. If there is anything I can do to make the 
coming ‘back to school’ even easier, do not hesitate to be in touch on samc@patana.ac.th  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sarah McCormack 
Primary Principal 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWZ-YREoMZjerBpUstZfJCrx8bVfiA2YAKeMoIhOtmx9yr5g/viewform
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